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Mike DeWine, Governor Maureen M. Corcoran, Director
Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

To: Paula Steele
Office of the Lieutenant Governor of Ohio

Cc: Carrie Kuruc
Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office

Through: Steven Voigt, Chief Legal Counsel sT/
Ohio Department of Medicaid

From: Megan Powell, Policy Section Chief M ;/ﬂ
Office of Managed Care, Ohio Department of Medicaid

Subject: CSIO review of Ohio Administrative Code rules 5160-26-03 and 5160-09-03 contained in
package 186964 regarding the Medicaid Managed Care Unified Preferred Drug List
(UPDL).

Date: October 15, 2019

Thank you for your recent review of the above referenced Ohio Administrative Code rules. Because you
had no recommendations regarding these rules, the Ohio Department of Medicaid will proceed with filing
formally with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).
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